
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE INVITING INTERESTED GENERAL CONTRACTORS 
REGARDING A LEASE-LEASEBACK PROJECT 

PASADENA UNIFEID SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
The Pasadena Unified School District is issuing a Request for Qualifications for Preconstruction and Lease-
Leaseback (LLB) Construction Services for the construction of the Roosevelt Elementary School Multi-
Use/Cafeteria/Kitchen Building. A Mandatory Pre-Submittal Conference will be held on May 31, 2012, at 3:00 
p.m. at the District Service Center Facilities Conference Room, 740 West Woodbury Road, Pasadena, California, 
91103.  At the Pre-Submittal Conference, District representatives will distribute information and materials to further 
describe the Project and the Scope of Work.  LLB Entities shall consider and address the materials and information 
distributed at the Pre-Submittal Conference in their Proposals.  Entities that fail to attend the Mandatory Pre-
Submittal Conference may be ineligible to respond to this RFQ.  For additional information, contact Marla 
Nadolney at 626/396-5850 X89174. 
 
Christine Ward 
Administrator, Procurement & Contracts 
Pasadena Unified School District 
626/396-3600 X88503 
 
 


